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Lee, Chris

From: Joe Wojnarowski <wojnarjoe@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 3:03 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Youth facility

I really am opposed to a youth detention facility being built in an area where crime has closed many 
businesses.  You claim you want to reenergize the 9th yet you throw you problems here.  Wake up.  The 
community need to feel safe and things will change.  All you are doing is promotion fear.  You and industrial 
areas where many buildings and lots are empty.  Don't throw your trash here or you all will be thrown out of 
office next time.  We will not forget.  
Joe Wojnarowski 414-520-5321 
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